
 

 

Update: Payment of 1.5% salary adjustment (pay 

progression) 
 

Members are aware that a circular was issued by the Department of Public Service and Administration, 

which indicates that payment in lieu of the wage agreement would be implemented by the end of 

November 2021.   

 

Based on numerous enquiries from members on when payment will be made, it was confirmed that such 

payment was loaded on Persal on 29 November 2021 and payment will therefore be received on 2 

December 2021. 
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